
S P E C I A L  P O I N T S  

O F  I N T E R E S T :  

Your 2015/2016 Board 

Rob Heming-President 

Tim Dunlop– 1st VP 

Kevin Leonard– Secretary 

Bob Bray– Director at large 

Gerry Lesperance.–past pres. 

Treasurer– Blair Stotesbury 

MI DL AND Y ’ S  MEN’ S   

NEWSLETTER 
Nov 25 2016 

Dec 13  

is our  

annual 
Christmas  

Party 

Last meeting, Alex McIntosh & Naomi 
Murray from the YMCA were our 
speakers. They presented the annual 
report and advised on the huge suc-
cess of the Friday night youth pro-
gram with 150– 300 kids attending 
every Friday night. Y’s men should 
make an attempt to attend on Fridays 
to observe the program. They also in-
vited us to the “Move to Give” Event 
on April 1st at the Huronia Airport 

where. 

Rosewood has been in touch with 
Kevin as they want him to attend  the 
National Day of Remembrance & Ac-
tion on Violence Against Women on 
Dec 6th. Kevin will lay a rose in 
memory of one of the women mur-
dered in Ontario this year. They also 
have a volunteer for the Walk a Mile 
Program. Kevin & Trevor to meet to 

discuss timing. 



Nov 29-Cody Oschefski, Town of Midland 

Dec 6- Chris McLaughlan from NSCFC.  

Dec 13 Cheer for a year Draw, Christmas party, please 
RSVP by Dec 9th 

Jan 10– First meeting after holidays 

April-1 Move to Give 

Visit our website at: www.midlandysmensclub.ca 

C H E E R  F O R  A Y E A R  

Tickets almost all sold. Great job everyone! 

R E P O R T  F R O M  T H E  P R O G R A M / V E N U E  C O M M I T T E E S  
(Joe, Kevin, Gerry) 

Joe will be assigning weeks to everyone for program. 

Some ideas:-poker/card night-Garfield Dunlop 

C H R I S T M A S  PA R T Y  
 

Dec 13th , cocktails 6-7pm. Dinner at 7pm at Café Ste Marie. $70.00 per 

couple 

Tim will send out a list of previous members for each member to personally 
invite to the Christmas Party, for those who cannot attend, the member will 

give a brief update on the previous member.  

Current members are to bring a “worthy’ gift 
$50+ to be auctioned off- all proceeds will be 

given to the Guest House.  

Others invited to the Christmas Party will be 
our local Y, the board of the Simcoe Musko-

ka YMCA, and Guest House board  

In addition Victoria has invited the 5 car 

dealers as guest as well.  


